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In Reply Refer To:
Cocket flo. 50-285/78-12

Omaha Public Power District ,

ATTil: fir. L. C. Shalla, Group Manager
Electric Operations, Production
Operations and Engineering d

1623 Harney Street
Omaha, ilebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of flovember 6,1978 in response to our

letter and flotice of Violation dated October 12, 1978. We have no

further questions at this time and will review your corrective action

during a future inspection. ',

Sincerely,

N '' !. O Js

G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and -

|Juclear Support Branch

cc:
R. L. Andrews, Manager
Fcrt Cal %n Staticr.
P. O. Box 93
Fort Calhoun, tiebraska 6S023
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